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COVID Protective Measures 

Following our email earlier in the week, thank you so much 

for your support and cooperation regarding the wearing of 

face masks.   

Can I please also ask that if your child is ill, that you do not 

send them to school.  Children present with differing 

symptoms, so if you are concerned, please do a lateral flow 

test and / or a PCR test.  

Upcoming Events… 

Mon 18th  

• Yr3/4 Quicksticks Hockey 

CANCELLED  

Wed 20th  

• Swimming – Year 2 

• Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.50pm 

(the booking system will close 

on 17th Oct) 

Thurs 21st 

• Parents Evening 3.30 – 5.20pm  

Fri 22nd  

• Tuck Shop 

• School Closes for Half Term 

Tues 2nd Nov 

• School reopens to pupils 

Wed 3rd Nov 

• School photos (individual and 

siblings in school only) 

 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 

We are hoping that we will still be able to conduct face to 

face parent meetings.  However, if cases of COVID 19 rise, 

we will have to move them to virtual meetings.  

If face to face, all meetings will take place in the Hall.  

Parents should enter school via the main entrance.   

Please wear a face mask.  

Meetings are kept to a strict 10 minutes so please ensure 

you arrive on time for your allocated appointment.  Parents 

are asked to remain outside until their allotted time and 

allow parents to leave the building before entering. 

Mrs Chappell or another member of staff will be there to 

open the door etc. 

We will let you know as soon as possible, should we need to 

take parents’ evening virtually. 

Thank you again for your continued support and 

cooperation.  
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 Relational Approaches 

We had our introduction day on Monday which was a great success.  Below, you can see 

some pictures of the displays created (which are a ‘work in progress’). 

     

Black History Hall Display 

           

 


